
 
 
 

Date: May 7, 2025 

Subject: Mountainview Resort Going to Auction – June 23, 2025 

 

Dear Mountainview Resort Owners, 

We are excited to share a significant development in the future of Mountainview Resort. 
After extensive planning and preparation, we are pleased to announce that the property will 
be going to auction on June 23, 2025. 

As part of this process, property marketing will oƯicially begin on May 16, 2025, allowing 
prospective buyers to learn more about the unique opportunities the resort oƯers. Our 
Realtor, Garrett Quinn will be showing the property to interested buyers. Garrett is with 
Whittemore’s Real Estate, and you will see his “for sale” sign at the property. Enclosed is 
the oƯering memo that is being shared with the market.  

To view the listing and details of the property, we invite you to visit the live listing on Crexi 
using this link: https://www.crexi.com/properties/1917045/maine-mountainview-resort 

This marks an exciting new chapter for the resort and we are thrilled to bring this 
opportunity to the attention of the ownership community. We will continue to keep you 
updated as the auction date approaches and encourage you to reach out with any 
questions. 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement. 

Warm regards, 

Kevin Curran 

Mountainview Resort  
MountainviewReimagined@Lemonjuice.biz  

 


